
 

20 June, 2017 

The Trinidad and Tobago Electricity Commission wishes to advise members of the public that as 

a result of Tropical Storm Bret, a number of areas throughout Trinidad and Tobago are without 

electricity supply. 

The South/East of Trinidad has been severely affected by a number of outages with the majority 

of customers being without supply.  This is as a result of the Mayo, Tabaquite, Rio Claro, 

Galeota and Mayaro substations being all out of service.  Some of the other major areas affected 

are the Penal Rock Road, Cap-de-ville and other customers within the area.  T&TEC is working 

feverishly to restore supply to the affected areas. 

In Central Area some of the areas affected are Chin Chin, Freeport, Charlieville and Enterprise; 

as well as Blanchisseuse, Fishing Pond, Matelot and Maracas St Joseph areas in the Eastern 

Area.  In the Northern Area, some of the areas affected are Santa Cruz, Cascade and Petit Valley.  

In Tobago, sections of Scarborough and Milford are still out of service. 

It should be mentioned that in addition to the areas mentioned above, there are many other 

sections across the country that are without electricity supply. 

T&TEC is at present carrying out emergency repair works throughout all areas  and customers 

service are being constantly restored however we anticipates that all customers affected by the 

bad weather due to the storm  will be back on supply within the next 16 hours. 

T&TEC would like to reiterate, that members of the public should stay away from any fallen 

lines or poles and should not attempt to move or interfere with the infrastructure, but rather to 

contact T&TEC immediately using the following numbers:  

800-TTEC (8832); 800-BULB (2852), 794-4823 and 794-7264. 

 

Regards 

 

Clare Cooper 

Ag. Corporate Communications Manager 


